Information Sheet for Students
I am studying a major research project at Sheridan Institute of Higher Education as part of the requirements for a Master of Education. This study is being supervised by Dr Mark Fielding.
The purpose of the study is to understand why reading tests online may be different from when reading it on paper. This study is important because we want to help students improve their reading skills at Atlantis Beach Baptist College. 
I'd really appreciate your help with this research. You don't have to join if you don't want to. If you do join, you'll fill out a short survey during class time, which will take about 5 to 10 minutes. Some students might also get to talk in a small group for about 20 minutes in the Year 6 classroom. It won't cost anything to participate. Being part of this research can help me understand how students feel about online reading tests and how we can help them do better with them.
During the interview, we'll record our conversation to study it later. If there's a question you don't want to answer, just say 'Pass', and we'll talk about something else. I don't think any of the questions will be too hard to answer. There's no right or wrong answer; I'm just interested in what you think. If you decide you don't want to be part of the study, you can tell me within two weeks after the interview.
Everything you share with us will be kept private, and nobody will know it's from you. We'll keep it safe at Sheridan Institute of Higher Education for seven years, but only share general information in our reports. I'll give you a short report on what we find out as a way of saying thank you for helping.
I am happy to provide further information on the research, and you may contact me at coosthuizen@abbc.wa.edu.au. The Human Research Ethics Committee at the Christian Research Association will approve the research, and any ethical concerns regarding this research may be addressed to secretary_HREC@cra.org.au. 
Please complete the Consent Form if you are willing to assist me in the research, and I will then be in touch to make practical arrangements. 
Yours sincerely,
Christine Oosthuizen.
Year 6 Teacher 
Master of Education Student at Sheridan Institute of Higher Education
